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A Snapshot of March, April & May Events & More 
March really has been an exciting month since members from our AAUW Tucson Branch attended some events 

and are preparing for some dynamic events in April and May. Here is the information for the next three 

programs and we hope that everyone will come join us after not being able to due to the pandemic. We look 

forward to seeing everyone at the events that are scheduled in April and May and again in the Fall of 2024!  

 

 
W E D N E S D A Y  A P R I L  1 7 , 2 0 2 4 ,   

5 : 0 0  –  7 : 0 0  P . M .  
  

Women’s Safety Forum @ FORGE at 

Roy Place 44N Stove Ave, Tucson AZ 

Come to this event to network, visit tables, 

listen to the panel discussions that will focus 

on Financial & Future Safety and physical 

& Emotional Safety. 

For updates for this event and others please 

check our AAUW Tucson Branch 2024 

Calendar page.  

 

S A T U R D A Y ,  A P R I L  2 7 ,  2 0 2 4 ,  T i m e :  8 : 0 0 A M  t o  N o o n  

Take Back the Night  at the Office of Public Safety at University of Arizona. The 

campus SURVIVOR ADVOCACY organization is hosting a  5k/run/walk. For more 

information visit our Community Action page. 

 
W E D N E S D A Y  M A Y  1 ,  2 0 2 4  T I M E :  3 : 3 0 – 7 p m      

The BIG Collaboration 
Don’t miss the opportunity to collaborate with over 20-non-profit 

organizations who support local women and girls.  

WHEN: Wednesday, May 1st at TEP HQ Downtown -3:30-7pm 
Registration link for Public: https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/ev/reg/dvw79eh                                                        

Link to FB Event: https://fb.me/e/5iSrjNW8W                                                                                                                

Link to event landing page: https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/ev/reg/dvw79eh/lp/78a635b0-8353-4f35-819b-

0211b1ef7447 

 

S A T U R D A Y  M A Y  1 1 ,  2 0 2 4  
 

End of Year AAUW Tucson Branch Celebration for our Most Valuable Members! 

Please join us at our AAUW Tucson Branch Year End Celebration! We are 

working on the details and a great location so we can have a great time seeing 

everyone! For updates on registration for this event and other events please 

check our AAUW Tucson Branch 2024 Calendar page.  

https://tucson-az.aauw.net/calendar/
https://tucson-az.aauw.net/calendar/
https://tucson-az.aauw.net/events/community-action-grant/
https://equity.arizona.edu/university-resources/student-support/survivor-advocacy
https://tucson-az.aauw.net/events/community-action-grant/
https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/ev/reg/dvw79eh
https://fb.me/e/5iSrjNW8W
https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/ev/reg/dvw79eh/lp/78a635b0-8353-4f35-819b-0211b1ef7447
https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/ev/reg/dvw79eh/lp/78a635b0-8353-4f35-819b-0211b1ef7447
https://tucson-az.aauw.net/calendar/
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M A R C H  5 ,  2 0 2 4  

Health and Wellness Event at Pima Community College 

Ana, Dawn, and Joan attended the Health and Wellness Event at the West Campus on 5 March.   

Susan provided this information from the Health & Wellness Event: Thank you so much for participating in this 

semester's Health & Wellness Event hosted by PCC"s ARC Resource and Food Pantry! We had over 150 

participants attend yesterday and engage with all 18 of our community agency partners. We really appreciate 

having you on campus, and we know that our students feel the same. We plan on hosting these events during the 

2024 - 2025 Fall and Spring semesters and hope to see you there once again.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
M A R C H  7 ,  2 0 2 4  

International Women’s Day at Pima Community College 

This was our 2nd year at Pima Community College celebrating International Women's Day (IWD). This year's 

IWD celebration was held at the Downtown Campus and we many and we had a great experience talking with 

the employees, students, and others who stopped at our display. Ana was at our AAUW information table and 

Joan kept busy making sure there were enough eegee's cups ready for those who stopped by. There were four 

winners who guessed the number closest to the number of M&M's in the glass lightbulb and won a $15.00 gift 

card to Starbucks. A special thanks to Shirley who set up a Great Decision table and had some great 

conversations with those who stopped by to talk with her. The Paralegal and Civil Law Society Club at Pima 

Community College also joined us. 

We have been invited back to celebrate IWD next year (2025) for our 3rd year, so we will be back at the West 

Campus. If you want to volunteer to help with this event, please let Joan know.  

Here is the feedback that was received from the event: students shared how effective and engaging your event 

was and they loved the event and greatly appreciated the representation and information provided. 

 

 

If anyone is interested in 

attending any AZ Diamondbacks 2024 game(s) this season, use the link provided and our AAUW Tucson 

Branch gets $5.00 per ticket sold. Contact Joan with questions and you can share the link with anyone! 

Ana at International Women's 
Day 2024 @ PCC 

Shirley at International Women’s Day 

2024 @ PCC 

Ana, Joan, and Dawn attended the Health and Wellness Event 2024 @ PCC 

https://fevo-enterprise.com/group/Aauw2024

